INTERNATIONAL INDIAN SCHOOL BURAIDAH

Feedback on Global Expansion of CBSE

Ref: CIR/PAR/ 15/2024-25 23 May 2024
Dear Parents,

Greetings from 1I1SB!

CBSE seeks your valuable feedback to help us

CBSE and Global Education Standards: Preparing
Your Child for the International Arena

understand expectations, preferences, and areas of
improvement, as CBSE considers expanding its
educational programs internationally. Please take a
few moments to complete this questionnaire and

share your perspectives as your input is crucial in

shaping the future of CBSE’s global presence.

Hence, CBSE requests you to submit the valuable feedback on the following Google form

link within 03 days.
Link: https://forms.gle/rdDMy7gz]bh77CRA8

The stakeholders of 1ISB are advised to submit the above google form.




